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A snowy end to another wonderful week in school. As usual, we have had lots of exciting things 
happening from our Book Fair, as well as visits to the Ellesmere Port Library and St Thomas’s 

Church. Next week,  we have lots of learning opportunities outside of the classroom, with Year 3 
and 4 visiting the Liverpool Philharmonic on Thursday, a wonderful experience for the children.
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Maria  Onuferiva	 Charlie M
Kate Chan	 Chrystal D
Zander Harrison-Mellor	 Jake C
Archie Minter	 Ella P
Isabella Jones	 Sam P
Ella-Mae Roberts	 Anya H-M
Freya Thomas	 Briar P
Corey Maddocks	 Ada Ja
Jamie Franklin	 Jasmine C
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EASTER JOURNEY - 
St Thomas's Church 
Year 6 had a fabulous 
time when they visited St 
Thomas’s Church on Tuesday 
where they took part in an 
interactive Easter journey. Our 
children were AMAZING and 
the Rev Gill Foster says their 
behaviour and enthusiasm 
was second to none. 

2B class assembly
2B will perform their class assembly on Friday (17th) in 
the school hall. Parents are welcome to join us at 9.15am. 
Well Done to 2H today for a fabulous learning assembly.

BOOK FAIR
Wow! What a fantastic turn out 
again! This week, we have had 
lots of you visit the Book Fair 
where you have seen and bought 
books by different authors. 
Every book sold has helped raise 
funds for new books in school.  
We appreciate your continued 
support! We are a school who has 
a real passion for reading and we want our children to 
continue to develop this love too! 

Our Teeth
Reception had a visit from Healthbox this week where 
they learnt all about ways to keep their teeth healthy 
and clean. The children were very excited to receive 
new toothbrushes and toothpaste. We are looking 
forward to seeing their shiny, sparkly smiles!!,

Egggggciting Delivery for EYFS
On Tuesday, we are expecting an exciting delivery as part of 
Science week…... Watch this space! Quack Quack!!

World Book Day - Half-term Competition 
Thank you for all the 
wonderful, creative entries. 
Because we were sooo 
impressed, we decided to 
have prizes for 1st, 2nd and 
3rd place in each category. 
Winners were announced in 
assembly today. 

RED NOSE DAY
Friday 17th March is RED NOSE DAY. Please come 
to school in RED and donate £1 (PER FAMILY) 
to COMIC RELIEF. There are prizes for the best 
dressed. MAKE SURE YOU JOIN IN THE FUN!

STRIKE ACTION 
As per the letter sent out yesterday. The 
following classes are affected by the 
forthcoming strike action on Wednesday 15th 
and Thursday 16th March. Classes:  1W, 1CK, 
2H, 5D, 5/6M. These classes will be closed. 




